
 

 

From  Housemaster:  Emily O’Doherty 

 
13 January 2017 

 
 

 
 
Dear O’Doherty’s Parents, 
 

O’Doherty’s House Quiz 
 
I would like to invite your son to come along and take part in a house quiz. This will 
take place in the sports centre hospitality suite on Friday 20 January and will run 
between 5.30-7pm. There is no cost for this event and I will be providing snacks and 
drinks to keep them energised!  I have asked them to sign up for this event in the 
houseroom so that I have a good idea of numbers so please encourage them to do 
this. 
 
Please can you arrange for your son to be picked up at 7pm. Do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any questions about this event on 01235 849050. 
 

With kind regards 
 

Emily O’Doherty 
 

Emily O’Doherty – Housemaster 
emily.odoherty@abingdon.org.uk 

 
 
 
 

 


